IAN L H
(Circular Dated: 27/05/2019)

Dear Parents,

You are hereby requested to refrain from contacting the Ministry of Education Officials
(International Schools Office, Muscat) in their personal contact numbers/email ids.

Any communication to such higher officials of Ministry should be strictly through an official
correspondence and proper channel only.

Further, any individual who violates this protocol will be facing the consequences accordingly.

SUs_—
DR. S SRINIVASAN
Acting Principal



